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Previous events   

 

October 6
th

- Calhoun, GA ride 

October 21
st
-Amicalola Falls and Fruit Jar Cafe 

November 3
rd

-Caesar’s Head State Park 

November 18
th

-Dillard House restaurant 

December 1
st
-Surprise ride 

December 15
th

-Christmas party 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Old Business:  Planning our Christmas party on 

December 15
th

.  Toys for Tots drive. 

 

New Business:  The Great American Motorcycle 

Show at the North Atlanta Trade Center on 

January 25 – 27, planning our 2013 ride schedule. 
  

 

 

 

 



Special Announcements 
  

Message from our Vice-President 

 

Happy Holidays!! 

The Christmas season is here and we are all 

preparing for a Happy holiday season. We should 

take time and prepare our bikes for the New 

year’s rides. Time to precheck tire pressure, lights 

and engine fluids. Check you’re riding clothing 

and rain gear. Our board will be meeting the first 

week of January to schedule our 2013 ride 

schedule. Please e-mail Gary rides you may want 

to include on our list and any past rides you want 

to do again.  We wish you all a Happy and warm 

Christmas season. 

Scooby 

 

Message from our President!! 

 

Hello fellow club members.  I want to conclude 

this year's newsletter with some random thoughts 

about the year and the state-of-the-club. 
All things considered I believe 2012 was another 

great year for the club. We had 22 scheduled rides 

that totaled just under 5,000 miles. Our annual 

high-mileage award went to Kyle who rode 4,042 

miles with the club this year. We added 6 new 



members (and families) to our ranks and I 

consider all these to be new friends. You know 

what they say, "you can never have too many 

friends." We ended the year with our first-ever 

Toys-for-Tots drive and a great Christmas party... 

both huge successes. 
I want to thank all our members for their 

participation and helping to make this another 

great year. I also want to say a special thanks to 

our club officers for helping to keep the club 

running smoothly... Scooby (Ron), our vice 

president, helps keep me straight and always has 

my back... Sheri, our treasurer, keeps a close eye 

on the money... Lori, our secretary, does a great 

job keeping the club records in order, planning 

our overnight trips and parties, and publishing 

our newsletter... Joe, our web master, keeps the 

web site running and has made some changes and 

needed improvements... Bill, our sunshine person, 

initiated and maintains our club roster, and meets 

& greets everyone at our meetings (with a smile). 
I'm looking forward to 2013 being another great 

year for the club, strengthening old friendships 

and making new ones. 
As always, Ride Safe 
Gary 
GGMC President 

 



 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

RIDE SAFE!!! 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            


